
 
 
 
 

The Town of Pelham is continuing to receive applications for building permits 
electronically through building-info@pelham.ca and conducting building inspections. 
Requests for building inspections can also be made through building-info@pelham.ca or 
by calling 905-892-2607 ext. 344. Currently planning review of applications is currently 
being undertaken electronically.  
 
Pelham staff are maintaining social distance when conducting inspections and request 
that when they are going on a construction site to do an inspection that trades respect 
social distancing measures. Pelham is maintaining business continuity to the greatest 
extent possible. 
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